
  Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

8th September 2023 

Stars and Sports award winner of the week 

Stars of the week:  

Willow class: Nursery: Arabella- For settling in well into Nursery 
Chestnut class: Finley- For persevering in English and completing great work. 
Oak class: Erin- For her fantastic effort and quality in all her work. 
Hazel class: Maxwell- For his excellent behaviour in breakfast and after- school clubs. 
 
Sports award: Ashtyn for his great behaviour in sports club. 
 
Good Samaritan: Lily for always taking turns, sharing and putting others first. 
 
If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please let us know 
so we can celebrate this in school too! (For beaver, cub, scout, rainbows, brownie and guide patches there may be 
too many to publish them all in the newsletter though.) 

Worship theme for this term 

Our worship theme this term is ‘Thankfulness’ and the children will be learning all about this. (NB: We call 
assemblies worship as a Church of England school.)  We are hoping the children will take more of a lead in our 
worship times this year and we will be continuing with the ‘No Outsiders. Everyone different, everyone welcome’ 
resources too. Mrs Butler will be holding a ‘No Outsiders…’ information session later in the term for Parents and 
Carers where you are welcome to come and see the resources for yourselves. (Date to be confirmed.) In the 
meantime if you have any queries about worship please do not hesitate in contacting us. 

School  menu changes next week and school packed lunches are back! 

The school menu is changing and starts next week. Please see the menus on the email too. We are pleased to be 
able to offer the school packed lunch option daily again and a jacket potato with filling each day, for those who do 
not like the standard cooked menu. We are so pleased to have Amelia cooking for us and we are thankful for the 
tasty meals we are having and the variety of options we can offer again. There is a special themed lunch on 5th 
October for National Poetry day too.  

Cycling proficiency 

Cycling proficiency is next Monday and Tuesday for year 5 children. Please ensure they have all the equipment they 
need ready for it, thank you. 

Macmillan coffee afternoon 

Years 5 and 6 will be hosting a Macmillan coffee afternoon on Friday 29th September, we hope you can all attend 
and bring friends and relations with you. Also we hope you can make some cakes for us please with the ingredients 
sent in too!  

Data collection sheets 

The data collection sheet should come home today or Monday with your child, please can you make any changes 
needed and send them back into school. Also please send back the trusted adult list that was sent home if non- 
parents/ carers will be picking your children up at any point. Thank you. 

Future Dates 

Changed or new dates will be in Red - we will try not to change the dates below but when planning so far in 

advance sometimes we may have to adjust them as we go through the term.        

• 18th and 19th September: Cycling proficiency for year 5 children.  
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• 20th September am: Bookable slots to meet or talk to Mrs Darke about SEND, or any concerns you have 

around your child’s additional needs, health or physical needs. 

• 27th September am: Bookable slots to meet or talk to Mrs Darke about SEND, or any concerns you have 

around your child’s additional needs, health or physical needs. 

• 29th September: Macmillan coffee afternoon – please make cakes for us too! 

• 4th October pm: Under 11s Football tournament at Whitton sports centre for selected pupils. 

• 4th and 5th October: Parents/ Carers evening about settling in to classes. 

• 1st or 2nd October TBC: Big sing workshop in school for Hazel class. 

• 6th November 2.30: Hazel sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and Carers invited. 

• 17th November: Hazel class (yrs 5/ 6) Big Sing at Snape. Details TBC. 

• 17th November 2.30: (yrs 4/ 3) Oak sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and Carers 

invited. 

• 24th November 2.30: (yrs 1/ 2) Chestnuts sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and 

Carers invited. 

• 1st December pm: Decoration workshops. 

• Week beginning 4th December: Phone call slots to book for parents/ carers with class teachers.  

• 20th December 2.30: Carols around the tree with Parents and Carers invited. 

 
  
 


